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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Devin Johnson <devin@johnsonsquared.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 12:34 PM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: Stahl St.Louis Short Plat

Hi Ellen,  
 
When we prepared the Short Plat for JD we proposed the Building lot coverage be spread about evenly on the three 
sites. In reviewing what JD is now proposing for his front lot we would like to change the distribution so that the lot on 
Falk road (Lot C) would have 6,137 square feet and Lots A and B would have 4,000 square feet on each of them. Can we 
just make this adjustment when we submit the final plat? Should we revise the drawings and submit a revision? Or 
should I come down and redline the drawings?   
 
Please let me know the best way to proceed.  
 
Thank you. 
Devin 

J O H N S O N  S Q U A R E D 
www.johnsonsquared.com 

 
595 Madison Ave. N.  
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
T  206.842.9993 
F  206.842.9666 
E  devin@johnsonsquared.com 
 
A R C H I T E C T U R E + P L A N N I N G 

 


